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Please do NOT get rid of Oregon's vote-by-mail system! For three decades it has 

been the model for other states, proving that elections can be held safely and with 

integrity in this way. What could possibly be the reason for abandoning such a 

successful and popular approach? Doing so will only serve to disenfranchise many 

otherwise eligible voters who cannot vote on-person on the day and that's antithetical 

to democracy. The Oregon legislature should be working to make it easier for citizens 

to participate in our elections, not more difficult. 


